
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/6/2014 3:16:45 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: can we chat? 

great 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 3:15 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: can we chat? 

The GTI meeting? Yes, but in a meeting now. Call you around 4/4:30? 

Michael 

Sent from my iPhone 

Geek Is Chic 

On Jun 6, 2014, at 3:13 PM, "Doll, Laura" < S)pge.com> wrote: 

About the R&D meeting June 20? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pae.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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